
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – July 2022 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Our August open hunt is almost here, please 
consider coming out and supporting our open 
Hunt any way you can.   

We open the meeting with 12 members present. 

Discussion on the August open hunt was the 
main topic.  Looks like we have enough entrants 
to make it worth our effort.   

October 1st is the designated day for the club members only picnic and hunt for 
fall.  I hope all members can make it as we have a very good time with lots of 
good food and detecting.   

Finds of the Month:    
Jewelry----Joe Adrien----Earrings 
coins-------Bob Brown 
Misc--------Robert Cobb------Key ring 

Membership Drawing----Robert Cobb 

Please try to make it to the open hunt we need all the help we can get. 

Thats all for now, Happy detecting. 

Happy Detecting 
President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


